
Harrow Council
Electoral Review

Tell us what you think 
The independent Local Government Boundary Commission for England is asking
for your views on proposed new electoral arrangements for Harrow Council .

Our draft recommendations propose new council wards, ward boundaries and ward
names across the council area.
■ Do the proposed wards reflect local communities?
■ How do you think the proposals can be improved?
■ Are the names of the proposed wards right?

Your opinion matters
For more information and interactive maps, visit: 
consultation.lgbce.org.uk and www.lgbce.org.uk.

Write to: Review Officer (Harrow), LGBCE, 1st Floor, Windsor
House, 50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0TL 
Email: reviews@lgbce.org.uk 
Twitter: @LGBCE  

Consultation closes: 
11 February 2019
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